
St Paul’s Supporters Association Inc. 
 
Monthly Swimming Supporter Group Report for 
June 2018. 
 
 
 
Financial Summary 
We have had no out goings from our account making the balance $10,513.06 
 
 
 
Performance 
We have our AGM scheduled e newsletter notified set for September 18th 7 pm in 
the junior school library. 
 
We intend to post on flexischools next week for students to join and currently 
getting a flyer done up to have printed for all junior school students. 
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